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Comments: I have always enjoyed visiting Utah and its spectacular lands. I have never been to Wilderness

Areas, 

 

however. I am writing to express my hope that grazing sheep will be removed from the High Uintas 

 

Wilderness, so that the natural habitat can restore itself for the benefit of all of the native plants and 

 

animals. I am especially interesting in protecting the introduced native Bighorn Sheep, which would 

 

be a wonderful addition to that part of the Wilderness.

 

PLEASE protect the Bighorns from deadly disease, by removing grazing non-native sheep.


